
From: peter morgan   
Sent: August 28, 2024 12:28 PM 
To: Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom 
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann <ward3@hamilton.ca>; 
Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; 
Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; johnpauldanko@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Bay Front Park- Homeless Tents/ Garbage - They’re Everywhere!!!! 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Councillors/ Andrea: 
 
      The entrance to our beloved Jewel of Hamilton- Bay Front Park has now become an overgrown 
homeless encampment- it is extremely unwelcoming for Hamiltonians and especially visitors to our 
great city- it’s unacceptable and as a long time citizen of Hamilton- immediate action is required by ALL 
of you to REMOVE these persons NOW-  get them housed in small homes, motels, trailers by abandoned 
movie studio lands, NOW NOW NOW not tomorrow- NO MORE TALKING- Action- get the Police-Security 
Service or other Allied Agencies to Relocate them NOW!!!! 
 
      Nobody wants to go to Bay Front Park- anymore….  This is on ALL of you!!!!! 

 
 




